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�
1.�
Separate ADA-mandated service from other Consolidated Transportation Services Agency (CTSA) service and activities and broaden the definition of CTSA activities, duties, and services to include those items that are not specifically mandated by ADA requirements.














�
ASI released the 2002 Paratransit Plan Issue Papers and held a public hearing on November 7, 2001.  One of the Issue Papers proposes the separation of ADA Paratransit service from Non-ADA service.  ASI delayed procurement for the San Fernando Valley service area in order to give more time for the ASI Board to consider options regarding the separation.  �
Planning Underway -- ASI continues to plan for the separation of ADA mandated next-day service from the same day and subscription services that ASI also provides but are not required by ADA.  ASI indicates that the earliest possible implementation date for the separation of services would occur in FY 03.    �
MTA staff supports the recommendation to separate mandated service from non-mandated.  �
�
2.�
Implement strategies to reduce overall costs.














�
Improve procurement process, reduce administrative burden associated with North County service provision arrangements, and off-set costs through coordinated service agreements and reinstatement of Maintenance of Effort (MOE) policies.





   �
Planning Underway – ASI will continue to refine the procurement process, will consider options for the North County, and will continue to pursue coordinated service agreements.


�
MTA staff generally supports a reduction in costs where level of service is not greatly impacted.  However, all parties should be consulted when considering options for  the North County and MOE policies.


�
�
�
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3.�
Reduce certification costs and the number of denials overturned during the appeals process.


�
In the 2002 Paratransit Plan Issue Papers, ASI proposed to expand mobile eligibility certification, which should lead to more accurate eligibility determinations and fewer appeals, thus reducing certification costs. �
Planning Underway – ASI proposes to implement the recommendation for mobile eligibility certification beginning July 1, 2002.  �
MTA supports expansion of mobile eligibility certification if costs remain about the same.  A fair and accurate eligibility process is one of the best tools ASI has to control costs.    �
�
4.�
Include regional coordination issues of the ASI Business Plan in the Countywide Short Range Transit Plan (SRTP).


�
ASI attends all Countywide SRTP meetings and will continue to participate on the working group to ensure that regional coordination issues identified in the Business Plan are included in the Countywide SRTP.  �
Partially Implemented – the Countywide SRTP will be completed in the fourth quarter of FY 02.�
MTA supports the recommendation and will ensure adequate representation of ADA paratransit issues in the Countywide SRTP.�
�















Attachment I – Implementation Status of Four Triennial Performance Audit Recommendations for Access Services











